
PEM Board Report – September 2018 
Vicki Deady, Advent House Director of Development 

 
1. We are anticipating another fine showing at the 2018 Advent House Golf Tournament.  We 

currently have 130 golfers registered (with expectations for at least 20 more) and are happy to 
announce Friends of Kate Leackfeldt as our Tournament Sponsor, the Pierogi Guy as our Cart 
Sponsor and the Family of Angelo Crecco as our Prize Sponsor.  We are so grateful for their 
support as well as the support of our Birdie Sponsors, Liftbridge Financial Advisors, SEI Design 
Group, Met Life and Herrick – Saylor Engineering.  Golfers will enjoy 18 holes at Victor Hills 
Golf Club, lunch from the grill throughout the day and a delicious steak dinner that evening.  
Terrific raffle items including Oakley Golf sunglasses, a Sun Mountain golf bag, a $100 Palmers 
gift card, 6 premium wines, Buffalo Bills tickets, a foursome at Irondequoit Golf Club, Shadow 
Lake Golf Club, Ontario Golf Club, Blue Heron Hills Golf Club and Victor Hills Golf Club, a 
$200 Raymour & Flanigan gift card, and much, more more! 

 
2. I spent a good deal of time curating a very large Advent House bequest of artwork and 

collectibles…and then pricing them for Sweet Charity.  I continue to spend Wednesdays at Sweet 
Charity doing research of prices as well as Back Room organization.  I also researched a Netgear 
Router issue at Sweet Charity and spent a good deal of time with our initial PCI Compliance 
(required by our Credit Card Processing company and credit card issuers).  Researched and 
analyzed nine months of expenses for Sweet Charity to determine budget numbers for the 2018-
2019 Advent House budget.  Going forward, I will learn how to use EBay and we will offer some 
of our “finer” items online. 
 

3. A big Thank You to Fairport Savings Bank who allocated two display cases for Advent House and 
Sweet Charity this past July.  Nancy Loughran (Sweet Charity) and I created eye catching displays 
to promote Advent House and Sweet Charity. 
 

4. I applied for the 2018 Charity Cup monies from Finger Lakes Gaming and am working on a Grant 
Application from the Unitarian Church (due this fall). 

 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
Vicki Deady, Advent House Director of Development 


